Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, September 12, 2019, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: FDOT Palm Beach Operations Center, 7900 Forest Hill Boulevard, West Palm Beach, FL 33413

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation will host a Construction Open House for the SR 882/Forest Hill Boulevard at 16th Place South Improvements Project from east of Jog Road to Sherwood Forest Boulevard in West Palm Beach and the City of Greenacres. Project improvements include installing a mast arm traffic signal and vehicle detection system with minor widening, milling and resurfacing at Forest Hill Boulevard and 16th Place South; installing traffic monitoring sites along Forest Hill Boulevard, and signage and pavement marking upgrades. The project will begin construction on September 20, 2019. This meeting will have an informal open house format; no formal presentation will be made. Project representatives will be available to answer questions and provide assistance at any time during the meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There will not be an agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jessica Lewis, FDOT Project Manager, at (561) 459-0908 or by email at Jessica.Lewis@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
